

Newsletter Date: 12th June 2020

## **School Provision**

Currently we are running the school with 'bubbles' of Y6 and Key Worker children. All groups/ bubbles are now running with their maximum numbers of children and the school has no capacity to extend that provision to other year groups before the summer holidays.

We will continue to support children who are working from home through the VLE or compiling hard copies of the VLE work for families who have difficulty accessing the online platform.

Please note: If the Government announce changes in this summer term that further reduces lockdown measures, to enable the school to accommodate more children, then we will risk assess the situation and inform you as soon as possible of our decision.

This is a difficult time for all and we can't wait to run the school as normal and see all the children—we miss them very much. Thank you for your patience, support and understanding—you've been amazing!

## Gloucestershire County Council—Children's Fund Application Form COVID-19 Fund for Children

Please see the following link for guidance and applications for children and families funding during Covid-19:

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/media/2098533/childrens-fund-application-formeditable-copy.pdf

(Please note – this particular fund is for children and families. For other support including other grants, please go to https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/covid-19-information-and-advice/ for information, advice and guidance).

## **School Uniform Suppliers**

School Trends are our online school uniform suppliers. Please see the attached information regarding ordering and size guide. Further information is also available on their website: www.schooltrends.co.uk

## **Statement for Parents from CBAT**

Please see the following link for parents regarding Extended Provision in Schools in June 2020: https://www.cbat.academy/



Important
Dates to
Remember:

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW!





